

Plan of the Week



July20th – 24th, 2015

Veterans Resource Center Events

| Monday | 20 | |
|-----------|----|---|
| Tuesday | 21 | Veteran Orientation 1100-1230, Veterans Resource Center Classroom |
| Wednesday | 22 | |
| Thursday | 23 | Veteran Orientation 1100-1230, Veterans Resource Center Classroom; ESFA Directors Meeting, 2:30, VRC Classroom; Valor Run Northwest Begins! |
| Friday | 24 | |

Campus and Community Events

Gap Funding for the Summer/Fall Break

Gap Fund Applications for the Summer/Fall break can be submitted as soon as you're registered for your Fall Quarter Classes. The deadline for submission is close of business on August 21st.

http://www.edcc.edu/veterans/do cuments/gap-fundingapplication.pdf

Free Food for Veterans and their Familes!!

Thanks to a generous donation from Fallen Brothers Seattle and Grocery Outlet's Independence From Hunger Program, your Veterans Resource Center has non-perishable items available for Veterans and their families. Stop on by and load up a bag while supplies last!

MILITARY TRIVIA



By Mark Von Weber, Plan of the Week Military Trivia Columnist

"That's one small step for a man, one giant leap for mankind."

In the dawn of the US manned space program, a special relationship existed (and still does) between NASA and the military, a near exclusive source of astronaut commanders and pilots. Three of these comprised the crew of Apollo 11: Neil Armstrong, Edwin "Buzz" Aldrin, and Michael Collins. Armstrong was a US Navy test pilot, Aldrin was a US Air Force fighter pilot, as was Collins. Armstrong uttered his now famous line on 20 JUL 69 as he touched foot on the lunar surface. Aldrin followed, describing the landscape as, "magnificent desolation," during their 2-1/2 hour visit. Collins, meanwhile had the lonely task of circling the moon overhead Source: nasa.gov

Valor Run Northwest!!!

The time has come: Our very own Bridget Guerrero will be running 160 miles over 4 days to honor the 160 service women who made the ultimate sacrifice in the Global War On Terror. Bridget will be running from Whidbey Island to JBLM from July 23rd-26th. If you'd like to come out and cheer Bridget on, she will be starting her 3rd day of the run on our campus or Saturday, July 25th at 0730. Come on out and help support Bridget's superhuman effort for this noble cause!

Please note our changed hours for Summer Quarter. See below.

Hours of Operation

| Monday | 0900-1800 |
|-----------|-----------|
| Tuesday | 0900-1800 |
| Wednesday | 0900-1800 |
| Thursday | 0900-1800 |
| Friday | 0900-1200 |